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To our valued customers,

Building something takes courage. Whether it’s replacing a roof, 
putting in a subdivision, building a hospital or an airport terminal, 
you need courage to stand up and say, “I can make that. You can 
depend on that once I’ve built it.” It’s all about trust, and I thank 
you for trusting us to be part of your projects. We look to earn it 
every day. 

This year we’re expanding. We’ve broken ground on the new 
location for our Edmonton branch, and we’ve opened a new 
branch in Lethbridge, Alberta, with more news to come. And while 
new locations are very visible, we’re also constantly refining how 
we work, all with the goal to serve you better. That’s not some 
marketing slogan either; it’s quite literally why we do what we do. 
We don’t exist without you. We’re here to make sure you have 
what you need, and we want to know if there’s ever a way we can 
do it better. 

Thank you for your business this past year, and we look forward to 
serving you in 2024. To your teams, your families, and to you, I 
send my warmest wishes for a happy holiday season and a healthy 
and prosperous year to come. 

Sincerely, 


